June 6 , 2022

Dear Supervisor/Mayor and members of Town Board,

After great success on our first Italian Heritage Festival in West Harrison
we would like to keep the tradition going for the community and are
planning to have the event this year on October 16™ 2022 with a rain date
October 23™ 2022. The event hours will be 11:30am to 6:30 pm.

We would request a street closing from Lake st ( at Aquario Restaurant)
To Hancock St. In addition we ask that the parking lot be closed for our
Vendors. At 6:30 we have aIS(; planned to have fireworks same as last year
And will be getting the proper permits.

We would like to thank you in advance for your consideration and support,

Respectfully yours,

Andrea-Morano-Sagliocco
Michael Giordano



